
OPTins 4.19 Release Notes 
 
OPTins 4.18 was released to production on Thursday, June 25, 2015.  The release contained the following 
enhancements: 
 
 

Enhancements in OPTins 4.19 
 

 
Clarification of wording for industry filers submitting a payment 

This is an effort to clear any confusion an industry filer may have in regards to the amount of 
money that will be withdrawn from their bank account. 

 
Minor bug fixes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As with every release, please be sure to check out Online Help for additional information and instructions 
related to the above noted enhancements. 

Please contact the OPTins Help Desk at optinshelp@naic.org or (816) 783-8990 if you have any questions 
about the release of OPTins 4.19. 


